
Northland Pines School District 

 Employee of the Month 

The Northland Pines School Board has implemented an Employee of the Month recognition award to be presented 
each month (September through May) at the regular board meeting.  Any person may nominate any employee for this 
award by writing a brief email explaining why the employee should receive the award.  All nominations can be 
emailed for consideration to either Jim Mulleady, Board President, or to Mike Richie, District Administrator. 

Recipients of the Employee of the Month award for the 2010-2011 school year are: 

 September 2010 - David Strong, High School English Teacher 

 October 2010 - Theresa Berkelman, High School Custodian 

 November 2010 - Jackie Coghlan, Middle School Principal 
 December 2010 - Sherry Renk, Land O'Lakes Elementary Paraprofessional 
 January 2011 - Julie Lorch, Eagle River Elem. Para / District Sub-Caller 

 February 2011 - Laura Weber, Middle School Language Arts Teacher 

 March 2011 - Lois Steiner, Eagle River Elementary Building Secretary 

 April 2011 - Sherry Stecker, High School Spanish Teacher 

 May 2011 - Don Anderson, Eagle River Elementary Special Ed Teacher 

The School Board and Administration implemented this award to publicly acknowledge and recognize 
exemplary work ethics among Northland Pines employees. 
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